
Dear FSU Faculty,  

I hope this message finds you well, and you are keeping warm and safe during this rare 
winter weather event in Tallahassee!   

I wanted to assure you that we are closely monitoring the information from federal agencies 
including any potential changes to federal programs. As of today, FSU has not received 
anything to indicate a need to alter our efforts.   

Please continue with your current projects and plans as usual. We encourage you to 
continue to submit quality proposals, continue your high-quality work, and submit timely 
technical reports and updates as required under your specific grant agreement or 
contract.   

We appreciate your dedication and hard work in advancing research and innovation at FSU. 
Should there be any need for adjustments or new guidelines in the future, we are dedicated 
to making sure you receive prompt and comprehensive information. To help with this 
communication, the Division of Research has created a dedicated webpage where we will 
post updates and resources. This page will be updated regularly as new information is 
received from the federal level.    

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to me directly.  

Kind regards,  

Stacey S. Patterson, Ph.D.  
Vice President for Research 
stacey@fsu.edu 
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